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We have finished learning about parenthesis- using 

brackets, dashes and commas. We wrote some poetry 

using figurative language – similes and metaphors. We 

had great fun trying to understand and translate the 

language of Shakespeare. 

We compared the Cambrian 

mountains, in Wales, with the 

Himalaya. We drew a relief map 

of the UK, identifying where the 

highest areas are, and then 

compared the heights to the 

Himalaya. We suggested reasons 

for the differences 

Our focus has been on the 

lifecycles of animals and the 

environment that the creature 

lives in. Does the environment 

affect the lifecycle? 

This week we added to our ‘First Aid 

Powerpoint’ by giving guidance on how 

to help people who have suffered a burn 

We used a program called 
Flowol to create flowcharts 

for algorithms. We used 
‘mimics’ on the screen to 

judge our success. 

Ambassadors 

Looking 

Forward 

We finished our topic on multiplication 

and division and have returned to 

fractions. This time we have been 

multiplying fractions. 

Ellie-May and Fletcher 

Ellie -May has been fully 

participating in music and singing 

lessons.  

Fletcher has been performing 

Shakespeare with great expression. 

 

Next Week – 

We will continue multiplying fractions and calculating 

fractions of quantities and amounts. We will be focusing 

dialogue and writing playscripts. We will be learning to use 

Micro:bits and how to help someone who is choking.  
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